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29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 3 – Geography Fieldwork Trip 

On Wednesday 4th December 2024, the Year 3 classes will be participating in a local walk to 
the Beam Parklands County Park directly behind the school for a Geography related 
investigation as part of our Rivers unit. 

We will be applying our learning about rivers to test the velocity and speed of river currents, 
as well as giving them some first-hand fieldwork experience with the local area and wildlife. 
Each class will only be outside for this trip for a short amount of time of approximately 40 
minutes. 

On this day, we are asking that pupils come to school equipped with proper footwear, such 
as wellies or water proof shoes, as we will be walking through the park and standing in some 
long grass that might be wet due to the season and time of day. In addition, please ensure 
that your child also has a warm coat as the weather might be slightly colder or rainy. 

Thank you for your support. 

Year 3 Team  


